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Brandy Butler

From: Angela Charles
Sent: Thursday, September 21, 2017 9:27 AM
To: Julie Phillips
Cc: Hong Wang
Subject: RE: documents sent to JAPC

Per your request I have updated the contact information for JAPC in Docket 
20170163-OT. 
 
Angela 
 
From: Julie Phillips  
Sent: Thursday, September 21, 2017 9:09 AM 
To: Angela Charles 
Cc: Hong Wang 
Subject: documents sent to JAPC 
 
Per a phone call this morning from JAPC after a document was sent via FAX, Tina stated that JAPC prefers all documents 
sent to them via e-mail instead of FAX.  The correct email address is: 
joint.admin.procedures@leg.state.fl.us. 
Please use the above e-mail address in the future. 
Many thanks, 
Julie 
 
 
Julie Phillips 
Office of the General Counsel 
Florida Public Service Commission 
850.413.6084   
 
 
 




